Cicero

The February 2, 2021 Public
Hearing for the Town’s COVID-19
Round III application has been
cancelled for this evening.

The Town Council will STILL meet
this evening at 7:00pm.

The Public Hearing will be re-
scheduled to Tuesday, March 2,
2021 during the Town Council

meeting at 7:00pm.



